The Middlesex: Broadcasting Gompany

STATION WCNX

RicHarp J. O’BriEn 460 MAIN STREET
Wirtiam J. O’Brien, Jr. MIDDLETOWN, CONNECTICUT

Managing Directors

June 30, 1949

Normen L. Maguire,
Port Wiashington,
New York

Dear Sir:
Your Letter Of June 18, 1949, reporting reception
of WCNX transmissions on that date has been received. Thank

you for your interest in our station.

Your log is substantially correct, #gy¥g so we take

pleasure in verifying your report.

Wie hope that you will take & listen to us again soon,

as we have had goon reports from the New York City area.

Sincerely Yours

Nenatd a. 1ol try

Kenneth A. Bisghop

Chief Ingineer

Forward Middlesex County — 1150 on Your Dial



